
If you applied before 
29 June 2002 for transport 

to college or school sixth form  
please note that you may not 

receive any information until after the 
August Bank Holiday. 

Important notice for students 
who have already applied 
for Post 16 Transport for 

September 2002 

 Passenger Transport Unit, 
Norfolk County Council,County Hall, 

Martineau Lane, Norwich, NR1 2SG 

If you haven’t applied did you know that you could be entitled to a 
reduced price bus or train pass? 
 

It’s not too late, any new applications must be made now! 
  Contact our Customer Service Team at  

 

ptu.pt@norfolk.gov.uk 
 

or telephone us on 01603 223800 
and find out how Norfolk County Council can help you! 

 
 
 

Our team will do their best to process late forms received after 
the 29 June deadline.  Although every day counts! 
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